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OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

12 October 2021
MEMORANDUM NO. FRN-21-162
TO : Deans, Directors and Heads of Units

SUBJECT Reissuance of Suspension Guidelines for Storm Signals
During Remote Learning

In light of Tropical Storm Maring, we are reissuing Memorandum No.
FRN-20-058 on guidelines for suspension of remote learning activities
based on storm signals.

Please disseminate the Memorandum to all your faculty, as several students
in affected areas have been asking about their online classes.
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